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Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Oklahoma State Department of Education has created an online tool for parents/guardians to view 
his/her student’s Oklahoma State Testing Program scores from tests taken in spring 2018. 

You may access the Parent Portal by visiting the following link:

https://okparentportal.emetric.net

You will need your student’s state testing number which is located on the OSTP score report. If you are 
using the parent portal for the first time you will need to enter your student’s State ID and date of birth.  
If you do not have your student’s state ID you may click on “Where’s my student ID?” for assistance.  If 
you have questions or need help accessing the portal, please contact your school site.

While the OSTP assessment is one measure of student achievement at the end of the year, we know 
that providing timely, relevant, and actionable information on learning is most important to our 
students and families. Students in grades K-10 across Tulsa participate in the Measures of Academic 
Progress (MAP) assessment to identify achievement and growth in reading and math. MAP scores 
provide teachers with information on your student’s instructional level. Additionally, teachers use daily 
formative practices, like exit tickets or questioning strategies, to identify student achievement each day. 
We value your partnership with the school team to understand progress and where your student may 
need support.

https://okparentportal.emetric.net

